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Welcome to our new monthly United Way Centraide North East Ontario/Nord -est de 

lõOntario (United Way) newsletters. These newsletters are to inform our donors and 

partners of the work we are doing across the region. It will consist of news and events 

from the month before and important dates and announcements for the months to 

come. We wish you all a safe and happy holiday.  

Impact Video is Launched!  

On November 8th, we launched the United Way 

Impact Video. This video consists of real life 

testimonies of people who United Way helped in 

our community. The purpose of this video was to 

give a visual and engaging representation of 

how United Way helps our communities. Click 

here  to view the video.  

OPP Cruiser Pull  

The Ontario Provincial Police pull came together at their North -East Ontario Headquarters 

in North Bay to support United Way. The OPP put together a total of 15 teams to see who 

could pull their giant cruiser across the finish line the fastest. In addition to the exciting 

cruiser pull, the OPP also had a chili cook off. A total of 10 pots of chili were submitted for 

taste testing, one of which was crowned the winner of the òbest chilió.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=h3dCif-3-BM&t=4s
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Welcome Adam!  

Adam brings over four years of experience in Mechanical Design, 

Engineering and Project Management, and ten years of experience as a 

Welder/Fitter and Custom Fabricator, to the team. He attended 

Conestoga Collegeõs Mechanical Engineering Technologies - Design 

and Analysis Program. In his role as an Energy Advisor in United Wayõs 

Home Weatherization Program, Adam will be able to combine both his 

technical experience and passion for helping others; this combination is 

what drew him to the position at United Way.  To learn more about the 

Home Weatherization program, click here .  

Soaring to New Possibilities  
Long standing supporter Laurentian University launched their 2017 United Way Workplace 

campaign on Wednesday, November 9 th . Students and faculty united and launched the 

event with an airplane toss at the new Atrium to help reach their target! To take a closer 

look at this fun competition, click here  to view the video òSoaring to new possibilitiesó.  

Living Space, currently under contruction, will soon open their doors. 

The goal is to have the doors to the warming shelter open by 

December. The Living Space is a non -profit based out of Timmins that 

coordinates with community resources to help prevent and alleviate 

homelessness in the city of Timmins.   

WOLVES United  Funds Youth and Youth Mental Health  
S.W Sports and Entertainment, the parent company of 

the Sudbury Wolves Hockey Club  and United Way  

announced that several local charities will receive 

WOLVES United 50/50 funding in support of youth and 

youth mental health. Charities includes the Lions 

Christmas Telethon, Special Olympics Ontario, Laurentian 

University, Manitoulin Family Resources and CNIB.  

Warming Shelter to Open Soon  

https://www.uniongas.com/residential/save-money-energy/rebates-promotions/weatherization
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G0GMD5_aubg&t=3s
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December 15 th marks the final day that our 

OPS Sponsored Employee, Barb Wenzowski, will 

be with us at United Way. Thank you, Barb, for 

your continued hard work and support. Your 

efforts here were valuable and have not gone 

unrecognized. Barb will go on to be an analyst 

with the Ministry of Community Safety and 

Correctional Services. working out of North 

Bay.  

RBC Employee Giving Campaign Begins  

All RBCõs across the region will be 

launching their RBC Giving Campaign 

throughout the month of December. 

The campaign started with cheque 

presentations in Sudbury, Timmins and 

North Bay.  

Porketta Bingo a Success!  

GenNext Sudbury hosted a Porketta 

Bingo fundraiser in support of United 

Way on November 17th, 2017 at the 

Beef nõ Bird. They were successful in 

raising over $2000.   

Throughout the month of November, we helped Aspire to 

Inspire with Rebecca Nobrega to fill Christmas care packages 

that will be distributed to the homeless shelters and animal 

shelters in Sudbury. Each package will contain information 

about 211 Ontario, a social service helpline and database that 

connects people to the services and information they need.  
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You may contact Carly Ethier, Community Relations, at c.ethier@uwcneo.com for any 

questions regarding this newsletter.  

Union Gas Wraps Up their Campaign  

Union Gas wrapped up their United Way 

campaign on Tuesday, December 4th. 

United Way also partners with Union Gas to 

support the Home Weatherization Program 

which provides free home weatherization 

upgrades to income eligible customers.  


